Friday, January 10, 2020

We had a wonderful first week back from break! It seems that we just got
back into our routine...just in time for the weekend! We learned all about polar
bears this week. We made a polar bear craft and practiced patterns, all while
practicing scissor skills. Kindergarten started chapter 5 of GoMath - addition!
They have been enjoying it and are doing really well. They also worked on
writing skills and wrote a polar bear fact.

Weekly Focus
Letter - Nn
Number - 14
Shape - Triangulo
Rhyme - Bug

Next week we will be talking about Martin Luther King Jr. We will be
discussing ways that we can be kind to others and how being unkind makes us
feel. We will write in our journals about our dreams in life and talk about how we
can make the world a better place. Kindergarten will continue chapter 5 of
GoMath.

Weekly Focus
Letter - Oo
Number - 15
Shape - Rectangulo
Rhyme - Mail

Scholastic orders are due on Monday, January 13th. Please have your
order entered online before then. We also have a classroom wishlist if you would
like to donate a book to the class!

We are looking for parent volunteers to plan an activity and/or craft for our

Valentine’s day party! If you are interested please let us know.

Enjoy your weekend!
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa



